
 

 

 

 

Friday 11 February, 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Re Year 5&6 class and Design Technology  

I am writing to let you know that following a successful recruitment round this week, we have 

appointed a new member of staff who will join us post Easter break. 

Mrs Gilyead is a primary teacher with many years of experience and will certainly add value to our 

team going forward as a full time, permanent member of staff. 

I am delighted that Mrs Simeone will be remaining as part of our team as well! 

Therefore, from Monday 25 April, 2022 we will have a ‘job share’ between Mrs Simeone and Mrs 

Gilyead. We can confirm that Mrs Gilyead will also deliver Design & Technology from Reception 

Class through to Year 6 as her time commits. 

We will look to re-advertise the remainder of the D&T post which currently includes the teaching 

of Food Technology and Resistant Materials in Years 7, 8 and 9, with a view to appointing to this 

position as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr M A Winward  
Headteacher 
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